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RCES Raider Times 
Learn with Passion, Lead with Integrity, and Succeed with Confidence! 

New Year 
 

As we journey through this school year, we 
want to emphasize the importance of 

perseverance in our students’ growth and 
success. Learning to face challenges, recover 
from setbacks, and stay committed to their 
goals are vital skills that will serve them far 
beyond the classroom. Your encouragement 
and support as parents are key in helping 

your child develop this resilience. 
Celebrate their effort rather than just the 

outcome, remind them that mistakes are 
opportunities to learn, and model 

perseverance in daily life. Together, we can 
help our students build the confidence and 
determination to overcome obstacles and 

achieve their fullest potential. 
Thank you for being our partners in this 

journey.  

Social Emotional Important Dates 

January 9 - Raidertown Town Hall 
    Meeting for Parents  

    6PM in the Cafeteria 

 

January 13 - Report Cards Go Home 

 

January 20 - Martin Luther King, Jr. 
      Holiday - No School 

Around the School 

Raidertown Town Hall Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 9th 
6:00pm in the Cafeteria 

 
Why should you attend??? 

-Stay informed about School Initiatives 
-Build strong Parent-Teacher Relationships 
-Gain valuable parenting tips & strategies 
-Be part of a supportive community 
-Empower your child’s future 

 
Door prizes for students & parent/

guardians! 
 

Health & Wellness 

Nutrition: Jump Start your Day 

 Starting the day with breakfast can 
set you and your child up for success!  
Students who consume breakfast perform 
better academically, have increased 
alertness, a better mood, and improved 
overall diet quality.  You can help your child 
make healthy choices on the go by providing 
simple breakfast options such as fruit and 
nut trail mix, yogurt cups, or a whole wheat 
tortilla spread with nut butter.   

#MUSCboeingcenter 

No Sodas! 

Water bottles are for water only. 

Please do not send sodas, Kool-Aid, juice, 
sweet tea, etc. to school with your chil-
dren.  Too much sugar is not good for 
their focus during school, and sticky 

drinks make a mess when spilled.   

This is also apart of our school handbook poli-
cies.  Thank you for your assistance with this!  


